
From: @surrey.pnn.police.uk   

Sent: 19 October 2021 12:07 

To: @guildford.gov.uk  

Subject: RE: Guildford BC Local Council Tax Support Scheme  

Hi, 

Thanks for clarifying that for me. 

I don’t have any further comments on your proposals 

All the best 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey 

From: @guildford.gov.uk 

Sent: 18 October 2021 15:31 

To: @surrey.pnn.police.uk   

Subject: RE: Guildford BC Local Council Tax Support Scheme  

HI  

Yes this is correct  

Thank You  

Specialist Services – Housing 

 From: @surrey.pnn.police.uk   

Sent: 18 October 2021 15:25 

To: @guildford.gov.uk  

Subject: RE: Guildford BC Local Council Tax Support Scheme  

 Hi, 

 Thanks for answering so quickly. I presume the £50k is the total cost of which my share is about 

12%? 

Thanks 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey 

 From: @guildford.gov.uk 

Sent: 18 October 2021 15:18 

To: @surrey.pnn.police.uk   

Subject: RE: Guildford BC Local Council Tax Support Scheme  

Hi  

Thank you for your email 

In answer to your questions  

Uprating amounts – you are correct, this is just in line with the uprating of benefits each year and it 

keeps the scheme in line  

Band E – over the financial implication was just under £50k for the 2022/23 year  



Hope this is okay  

Let me know if there is anything else required  

Thank You  

Daniel Rolfe 

Specialist – Revenues & Benefits 

From: @surrey.pnn.police.uk   

Sent: 18 October 2021 12:23 

To: @guildford.gov.uk  

Subject: RE: Guildford BC Local Council Tax Support Scheme  

Hi, 

Hope you are well 

Thanks for the letter re the proposed Council Tax support costs changes.  

I do have a couple of questions if that’s ok 

Uprating amounts 

From what I can see this is just to keep your scheme I line with benefits? If that’s the case then looks 

to be sensible and I have no issue with it 

Band E restriction 

I did not realise that this had been removed last year.  Whilst it may be better to provide more 

support to people in lower value properties rather than giving it to people in more valuable 

properties this is a local decision. Given we have already suffered the loss in the tax base as it was 

introduced last year I cant really object to it now. Perhaps though you can tell me what the rough 

financial implication was? 

Many Thanks 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey 

 


